

Office of the President

1301 College Avenue Fredericksburg, VA 22401-5300

O (540) 654-1301 F (540) 654-1076 TTY (540) 654-1104 umw.edu

December 1, 2023

The Honorable Glenn Youngkin Governor, Commonwealth of Virginia P.O. Box 1475 Richmond, VA 23218

Dear Governor Youngkin:

As the President of the University of Mary Washington, I officially affirm that the University has complied with subsection C, in section 23.1-401.1 of the Code of Virginia:

C. Each public institution of higher education shall develop materials on the policies established pursuant to subsection B and notify any employee who is responsible for the discipline or education of enrolled students of such materials.

Sincerely

Troy D. Paino, J.D., Ph.D.

President